South Blendon @Gﬂﬂlﬁf 10 Worship

Coming Up...

—— Reformed Church —

The South Blendon Reformed Church Family extends a warm
welcome to our guests. We're glad you worshipped with us!
We invite you to come and worship with us again.
Please join us for coffee and a time of fellowship
following the service.

February 6, 2022

Prelude
Welcome & Announcements

*Praise and Worship

Jesus the Mighty One

God So Loved
Prayer

Goodness of God

Shout to the Lord

Children Dismissed
Mission Update Claire Gwilt
Scripture Revelation 19:11-21
Message No Contest Pastor Gary Jarvis

Closing Song We Will Ride

*Parting Blessing

Building Disciples . L
Growing in Faith

TODAY
Pastor Gary will share a message with us continuing our series in
Revelation.

Nursery — Denise & Brooke Lewis

11:15am - Sunday School
12:00pm — Chili Cook Off Youth Group Fundraiser
No Village Youth Group

HAPPENING THIS WEEK...

Tuesday, February 8
7:00pm - Executive Team Meeting

Wednesday, February 9 Family Night
5:45 - Meal
6:30 - Everest Adventure for Kids
6:45 - "The Chosen" Video Series for Adults

Thursday, February 10
6:00pm - Neighborhood MC Pray & Play

Saturday, February 12
11:00am - Village Youth Group Swimming Event

Sunday, February 13, 2022
10:00am — Pastor Gary Jarvis
Nursery — Phyl Vruggink & Haiden

11:15am - Sunday School
No Village Youth Group

SOUTH BLENDON REFORMED CHURCH

4817 Port Sheldon Rd., Hudsonville, Ml 49426
616-669-9872
Office Hours: Mon - Thurs - 8:30am - 4:30pm
Sunday Worship: 10:00am
E-mail: sbrc@southblendon.org  Web Site: www.southblendon.org

Gary Jarvis, Lead Pastor




Building Disciples
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Messages of the worship service are available on our website at
www.southblendon.org

Service Programs & Adult & Kids Message Outline/Note Sheets are
available at the welcome center in the lobby.

A Cry Room, with a TV to view the service, is available in room 12 of the
office wing (across from the restrooms), which is located thru the alcove
(the right side of the worship center), down the stairs, thru the double doors.
There is also a TV monitor in the lobby.

Last Week’s Offering

General Fund (Every Sunday)

Sunday Offering $1,536.00
On-Line Giving $2.514.26
Total $4,050.26
Weekly Amount Needed $4,524.69
Benevolent Fund (1, 2nd, 34 & 5th Sundays)
Sunday Offering $.00
On-Line Giving $240.51
Total $240.51
Weekly Amount Needed $942.68

Renovation Fund (Sunday & Online)  $663.49

Prayer Updates....

...All those who are recovering from COVID.

..We also lift all others who are struggling with COVID, and other illnesses.
..Steve and Diane Vugteveen's daughter in law, Lauren, is continuing to
experience fevers postpartum. The cause is unknown at this time. Pray the
doctors may find the source and provide treatment.

...Lyle and Gina Ball are adjusting to assisted living.

Continuing Prayers...

...Vicky Avink (healing), Howard Avink (American House), Gina Ball {chemo),
Dave Beurkens (healing), Rich Boomers (rescheduled surgery), Jim Hoffman
(Rest Haven Maple Woods), Marian Koster (pain, dementia), Tim Parker
(short term memory loss), Russ Prescher (COVID pneumonia recovery), Cal
Schutte (cancer), Conner Steensma (oufpatient program at Holland
Hospital), Betty TerHaar (fractured hip), Tom TerHaar (bipolar disorder),
Joyce VandeGuchte (physical therapy), Our Shut-Ins.

Military...
...David Berghorst, Tyler Gwilt, Jake Meyers.
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Everest Family Night on Wednesdays, Feb. 2 - Mar. 9... Join us for a
Family Dinner between 5:45-6:30 pm (donations requested). Then kids can
participate in an action pact learning experience called “Everest” and adults
will watch and discuss “The Chosen” series on Jesus' life. These activities
tun from 6:30-8 pm.

Register and RSVP for Dinner at: hitps:/southblendon.ora/family-night-2021/
Serve at: hitps:/www.signupgenius.com/qo/8050a49ada7 2babfa7-everest

Village Youth Group Chili Cook-Off...Today @ Noon

Drinks and sides will be provided by the youth group, and village youth group
parents will provide dessert. Donation baskets will be available, and
proceeds will go into the accounts of each student that participates.

Congregational Meeting February 20 @ 1 pm...The Consistory has met
with the Classis Withdrawal Committee as a part of considering SBRC's
petition to transfer from the RCA to-the ARC. Now it is time for the Classis
Committee to meet with the Congregation. After Worship and Sunday
School, The Women's Ministry will serve a meal, and then at 1 pm we will
meet and the approximate meeting time is about 30 minutes.

Church Sign...If you would like to help out with changing the outdoor church
sign, there is a signup sheet on the bulletin board. This is a one month, once
a week commitment. If you have questions, see Les Beld or Berv Vruggink.

Hand2Hand...We collect items for the Hand2Hand Ministry on the first
Sunday of the month. The item for February is Tuna Helper. Please place
your items in the shopping cart in the Lobby. If you would like more
information, please see the flyer in the shopping cart. Thank you!



